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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:44 AM on 07 Sep 2016 from Dr john wass.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Muddle Barn Farm Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Demolition of an existing dwelling and a range of large scale equestrian buildings and the erection of a replacement dwelling including associated works and landscaping (resubmission 15/01693/F) 

	Case Officer:
	Nathanael Stock 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Dr john wass

	Address:
	Holmby House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I write about this application as a longstanding resident in the Sibfords. I wish to support the proposal. 

The proposal was carefully presented to the Sibford Gower Parish Council tonight (6th September). As per earlier advice from the planners, the footprint has moved and the surface area considerably decreased. Therefore the previous suggestions have been attended to. 

In the discussion in the Sibford Gower Parish Council the chairman was against the proposal on the grounds that the size and character were not in accordance. Obviously there is room for interpretation with these assessments. It must also be said that the two other parish councillors when asked were ambivalent about the view of the chairman. 

George Phillips, who is a neighbour to this farm, was present at the Parish Council but could not speak according to the Parish Council rules. He, as well as I , is supportive to the application I believe and I am sure he will be writing. I believe that the plans will provide a pleasing house and tidy up a muddled area of the valley. There are other substantial houses in both villages. I therefore write to strongly support this application.



